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remaining 59 recommendations achieved the desired tested outcomes, one must remember
that this is a dynamic process which must be updated as employees’ positions and/or duties
change. Lastly, Internal Audit would like to thank the Finance and Information Technology
Departments for their assistance and cooperation throughout this review.
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cc: John Woodruff, Chief Financial Officer
Allison R. Williams, Deputy Finance Director
Ariel Sosa, Director — Information Technology Department
Michael Smith, Director — Human Resources
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58

neLUHLTIISTIJAUUTL, 1TITOUyYiout our maua risk assessment or tine CIty's

59

60

Treasury and ACH disbursements process, BDO identified potential
vulnerabilities in other departments and functions of the City. In order
for the City to fully understand, identify, assess and evaluate its
overall fraud risk, BDO recommends that an overall City wide fraud

risk assessment be conducted and mitigating internal controls,
procedures. and nolicies be doriimentad and imnlemantad

Recommend that a dollar amount limit be set with regards to the
Denutv Finance Diractar's PIN wire annrnval and wira initiatinn limite

vve recurnerna wat mne auplicale user prorile be deleted from
SunTrust On-lina for tha Raveniie Mananer
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